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AN ACT relating to school facilities; requiring school 
district boards of trustees to incorporate a local 
collaborative committee process in executing and deploying 
building remedies funded by the legislature; and providing 
for an effective date. 
 
Be It Enacted by the Legislature of the State of Wyoming: 
 

Section 1.  W.S. 21-15-116 by creating a new 
subsection (g) is amended to read: 

 
21-15-116.  School district facility plans; 

development, review and approval; plan criteria; 
administrative review; collaborative committee process. 

 
(g)  In expending funds appropriated by the 

legislature for projects submitted by the commission under 
W.S. 21-15-119, and commensurate with school district 
efforts undertaken in facility planning required under 
subsection (a) of this section, the school facilities 
department shall require school district boards of trustees 
to incorporate a collaborative committee process, advisory 
to the board, which assists the school district with 
planning district remedies for school buildings, ranging 
from site selection to project planning and design.  The 
collaborative committee process for remedy development may 
include project stakeholders comprised of students, 
parents, teachers, principals, district administration, 
school board of trustee members, representative 
legislators, at-large members of the community and others.  
Although advisory to district boards, the collaborative 
committee shall assist the boards with informing the 
respective community and in developing community-based 
input into project development. 
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Section 2.  This act is effective July 1, 2014. 
 

(END) 
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